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Welcome to our 2022/2023 season!
Our 2022/2023 classes begin Wednesday July 6th, and we can't wait to
dance with you. To register for classes or to schedule your free trial class,
please visit our website or contact our front desk. 

www.rosevilleacademyofdance.com
office@rosevilleacademyofdance.com
(916) 773-5678

Congratulations to our RAD dancers who participated with us in this years
4th of July parade ... YOU WON BEST OVERALL!  Thank you for joining us
and sharing your love of dance with the community. 

4th of July Parade:

JULY 2022

Tots & Tutus:
Our tots & tutus theme for the Month of July is: Fun at the Fair. 
Dancers will receive their fair themed coloring pages July 6th-12th and
their certificates July 25th-30th in their classes. 

RAD Birthday Parties:
2022 Dates are filling up. If you want to celebrate your next birthday with
RAD, contact us to reserve your spot today! We can't wait to party with
you. 

RAD Comp Corner:
Congratulations to our RAD Competition team dancers for a wonderful
2021/2022 dance season. RAD Team Dancers wrapped up their season
with a trip to Anaheim for nationals. We are so proud of your hard work
on and off the stage this year. Special shout out to our Mini Jazz team,
Candy Mix, for coming home NATIONAL CHAMPIONS! We can't wait to
see what next season brings!

Thank you for reading our monthly newsletter. Be
sure to follow us on social media for more studio
news.


